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Charles Darwin's On the Origin of Species
"An audacious and concrete proposal…Half-Earth completes the 86-yearold Wilson’s valedictory trilogy on the human animal and our place on
the planet." —Jedediah Purdy, New Republic In his most urgent book to
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date, Pulitzer Prize–winning author and world-renowned biologist
Edward O. Wilson states that in order to stave off the mass extinction
of species, including our own, we must move swiftly to preserve the
biodiversity of our planet. In this "visionary blueprint for saving
the planet" (Stephen Greenblatt), Half-Earth argues that the situation
facing us is too large to be solved piecemeal and proposes a solution
commensurate with the magnitude of the problem: dedicate fully half
the surface of the Earth to nature. Identifying actual regions of the
planet that can still be reclaimed—such as the California redwood
forest, the Amazon River basin, and grasslands of the Serengeti, among
others—Wilson puts aside the prevailing pessimism of our times and
"speaks with a humane eloquence which calls to us all" (Oliver Sacks).

The Naturalist's Notebook
After the bankruptcy of his first two companies, the young Walt Disney
decides to call on his older brother Roy to start a new business: the
Disney Brothers Cartoon Studios. The combination of their opposing
talents, one artistic, the other managerial, will give birth to an
entertainment giant despite the difficult nature of Walt. Little by
little, Walt will push his brother into the shadows and sink into
chronic depression and excessive consumption of alcohol but all this
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will not prevent him from producing the greatest masterpieces of
animation.

From So Simple a Beginning
Collects Darwin's four seminal works in a slipcase, introduced and
edited by a two-time Pulitzer Prize-winning Harvard professor, and
includes an index that links Darwinian evolutionary concepts to
contemporary biological beliefs.

Biodiversity
Features true stories from the history of science Some are serious,
some are humorous, and most are a bit of both. All are written by Jim
Ottaviani and showcase artwork by Mark Badger, Donna Barr, Sean Bieri,
Paul Chadwick, Gene Colan, Guy Davis, Colleen Doran, David Lasky,
Steve Lieber, Lin Lucas, Bernie; Mireault, Scott Roberts, Scott
Saavedra, and Rob Walton.

Naturally Curious
Page 3/34

File Type PDF Naturalist A Graphic Adaptation
Unwanted by his parents, Cosmo Hill is put to work by the state,
testing highly dangerous products. Cosmo realizes he must get away,
and escapes with the help of the Supernaturalists, a group of kids who
have the same special abilities as Cosmo--they can see supernatural
Parasites, creatures that feed on the life force of humans. The
Supernaturalists patrol the city at night, hunting the Parasites in
hopes of saving what is left of humanity in Satellite City. But soon
they find themselves caught in a web far more complicated than they''d
imagined, and they discover a horrifying secret that will force them
to question everything they believe in. With stunning art and nonstop
thrills, The Supernaturalist: The Graphic Novel will delight fans
already familiar with the story and dazzle readers discovering it for
the first time.

Letters to a Young Scientist
King Lear is a tragedy by Shakespeare, written about 1605 or 1606.
Shakespeare based it on the legendary King Leir of the Britons, whose
story is outlined in Geoffrey of Monmouth’s pseudohistorical History
of the Kings of Britain (written in about 1136). The play tells the
tale of the aged King Lear who is passing on the control of his
kingdom to his three daughters. He asks each of them to express their
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love for him, and the first two, Goneril and Regan do so effusively,
saying they love him above all things. But his youngest daughter,
Cordelia, is compelled to be truthful and says that she must reserve
some love for her future husband. Lear, enraged, cuts her off without
any inheritance. The secondary plot deals with the machinations of
Edmund, the bastard son of the Earl of Gloucester, who manages to
convince his father that his legitimate son Edgar is plotting against
him. After Lear steps down from power, he finds that his elder
daughters have no real respect or love for him, and treat him and his
followers as a nuisance. They allow the raging Lear to wander out into
a storm, hoping to be rid of him, and conspire with Edmund to
overthrow the Earl of Gloucester. The play is a moving study of the
perils of old age and the true meaning of filial love. It ends
tragically with the deaths of both Cordelia and Lear—so tragically, in
fact, that performances during the Restoration period sometimes
substituted a happy ending. In modern times, though, King Lear is
performed as written and generally regarded as one of Shakespeare’s
best plays. This Standard Ebooks production is based on William George
Clark and William Aldis Wright’s 1887 Victoria edition, which is taken
from the Globe edition. This book is part of the Standard Ebooks
project, which produces free public domain ebooks.
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The Graphic Garden
A portrait of the German naturalist reveals his ongoing influence on
humanity's relationship with the natural world today, discussing such
topics as his views on climate change, conservation, and nature as a
resource for all life.

T-Minus
This important book for scientists and nonscientists alike calls
attention to a most urgent global problem: the rapidly accelerating
loss of plant and animal species to increasing human population
pressure and the demands of economic development. Based on a major
conference sponsored by the National Academy of Sciences and the
Smithsonian Institution, Biodiversity creates a systematic framework
for analyzing the problem and searching for possible solutions.

Paying the Land
In graphic novel format, presents the story of two world superpowers
racing to land a man on the moon, and the people who worked on the
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project.

Master and Commander
Following their New York Times-bestselling graphic novel Feynman, Jim
Ottaviani and Leland Myrick deliver a gripping biography of Stephen
Hawking, one of the most important scientists of our time. From his
early days at the St Albans School and Oxford, Stephen Hawking’s
brilliance and good humor were obvious to everyone he met. A lively
and popular young man, it’s no surprise that he would later rise to
celebrity status. At twenty-one he was diagnosed with ALS, a
degenerative neuromuscular disease. Though the disease weakened his
muscles and limited his ability to move and speak, it did nothing to
limit his mind. He went on to do groundbreaking work in cosmology and
theoretical physics for decades after being told he had only a few
years to live. He brought his intimate understanding of the universe
to the public in his 1988 bestseller, A Brief History of Time. Soon
after, he added pop-culture icon to his accomplishments by playing
himself on shows like Star Trek, The Simpsons, and The Big Bang
Theory, and becoming an outspoken advocate for disability rights. In
Hawking, writer Jim Ottaviani and artist Leland Myrick have crafted an
intricate portrait of the great thinker, the public figure, and the
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man behind both identities.

The Imitation Game
This sweeping, intelligent and immersive biographical graphic novel
from award-winning creators, joins legendary scientist Charles Darwin
as a young man, as he embarks on his voyage on the H.M.S. Beagle. It
is the year 1831. A gifted but distracted young man named Charles
Darwin has been offered a place aboard the H.M.S. Beagle, in a chain
of events that will change both his life and the course of modern
science. Join him on an epic journey of thrilling discovery as he
explores remote corners of the natural world and pieces together the
very beginnings of his revolutionary theory of evolution.

The Earth and I
Morris Award Finalist for Best Debut YA Novel of the Year! A hilarious
YA contemporary realistic novel about a witty Black French Canadian
teen who moves to Austin, Texas, and experiences the joys, clichés,
and awkward humiliations of the American high school
experience—including falling in love. Perfect for fans of Nicola Yoon,
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When Dimple Met Rishi, and John Green. Norris Kaplan is clever,
cynical, and quite possibly too smart for his own good. A Black French
Canadian, he knows from watching American sitcoms that those three
things don’t bode well when you are moving to Austin, Texas. Plunked
into a new high school and sweating a ridiculous amount from the
oppressive Texas heat, Norris finds himself cataloging everyone he
meets: the Cheerleaders, the Jocks, the Loners, and even the Manic
Pixie Dream Girl. Making a ton of friends has never been a priority
for him, and this way he can at least amuse himself until it’s time to
go back to Canada, where he belongs. Yet against all odds, those
labels soon become actual people to Norris…like loner Liam, who makes
it his mission to befriend Norris, or Madison the beta cheerleader,
who is so nice that it has to be a trap. Not to mention Aarti the
Manic Pixie Dream Girl, who might, in fact, be a real love interest in
the making. But the night of the prom, Norris screws everything up
royally. As he tries to pick up the pieces, he realizes it might be
time to stop hiding behind his snarky opinions and start living his
life—along with the people who have found their way into his heart.

Imagine a Night
In the graphic novel Astronauts: Women on the Final Frontier, Jim
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Ottaviani and illustrator Maris Wicks capture the great humor and
incredible drive of Mary Cleave, Valentina Tereshkova, and the first
women in space. The U.S. may have put the first man on the moon, but
it was the Soviet space program that made Valentina Tereshkova the
first woman in space. It took years to catch up, but soon NASA’s first
female astronauts were racing past milestones of their own. The trailblazing women of Group 9, NASA’s first mixed gender class, had the
challenging task of convincing the powers that be that a woman’s place
is in space, but they discovered that NASA had plenty to learn about
how to make space travel possible for everyone.

The Invention of Nature
Gerald Durrell's My Family and Other Animalsis a charming and comic
autobiographical novel. Fleeing the gloomy British climate, the
Durrell clan move to Corfu carrying the bare essentials of life- acne
cures for Margo; revolvers for Leslie; books for Larry and a jam jar
full of caterpillars for Gerry. Recounted with warmth and humour, it
is a heart-warming portrait of an eccentric family surrounded by a
wonderful cast of friends and fauna.
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Beetle Battles
Edward O. Wilson recalls his lifetime with ants, from his first
boyhood encounters in the woods of Alabama to perilous journeys into
the Brazilian rainforest. “Ants are the most warlike of all animals,
with colony pitted against colony,” writes E.O. Wilson, one of the
world’s most beloved scientists, “their clashes dwarf Waterloo and
Gettysburg.” In Tales from the Ant World, two-time Pulitzer Prizewinner Wilson takes us on a myrmecological tour to such far-flung
destinations as Mozambique and New Guinea, the Gulf of Mexico’s
Dauphin Island and even his parent’s overgrown backyard, thrillingly
relating his nine-decade-long scientific obsession with over 15,000
ant species. Animating his scientific observations with illuminating
personal stories, Wilson hones in on twenty-five ant species to
explain how these genetically superior creatures talk, smell, and
taste, and more significantly, how they fight to determine who is
dominant. Wryly observing that “males are little more than flying
sperm missiles” or that ants send their “little old ladies into
battle,” Wilson eloquently relays his brushes with fire, army, and
leafcutter ants, as well as more exotic species. Among them are the
very rare Matabele, Africa’s fiercest warrior ants, whose female
hunters can carry up to fifteen termites in their jaw (and, as Wilson
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reports from personal experience, have an incredibly painful stinger);
Costa Rica’s Basiceros, the slowest of all ants; and New Caledonia’s
Bull Ants, the most endangered of them all, which Wilson discovered in
2011 after over twenty years of presumed extinction. Richly
illustrated throughout with depictions of ant species by Kristen Orr,
as well as photos from Wilsons’ expeditions throughout the world,
Tales from the Ant World is a fascinating, if not occasionally hairraising, personal account by one of our greatest scientists and a
necessary volume for any lover of the natural world.

Mongrel
Introduces Captain Jack Aubrey and Stephen Maturin, ship's surgeon and
intelligence agent, in the age of the Napoleonic wars.

Primates
The Graphic Garden is the first monograph from Keith Williams, a
partner, along with Mario Nievera, of Nievera Williams Design-one of
the country's leading landscape architectural firms. Based in South
Florida, Williams has been designing sumptuous outdoor spaces for over
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20 years. In The Graphic Garden, Williams highlights his most
impressive projects to date which includes the revitalization of
several historically landmarked homes and properties. He often
integrates both native and exotic plants, builds opulent swimming
pools, and brings in mature trees and stone work, all of which result
in stunning gardens that are brimming with lush, tropical foliage.
More than just plantings, other design elements featured include
whimsical pool cabanas, a vertical garden wall, a loggia inspired by
the architecture of Bermuda, Moorish-tiled fountains, and stone-paved
motor courts. In showing the transformations and process of these
monumental design projects, the book highlights Williams penchant for
sustainability, and his efforts to honor the natural, existing
landscape while never compromising the design to create spectacularly
distinctive gardens. As Williams recounts, "I design gardens-gardens
that give back, that are forward-thinking, that can calm, that have
emotion, each with its own scale and texture, and that change and
provide experiences and human interaction."

Naturalist
Forming a twenty-first-century statement on Darwinian evolution, one
shorn of “religious and political dogma,” Edward O. Wilson offers a
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bold work of scientific thought and synthesis. Asserting that
religious creeds and philosophical questions can be reduced to purely
genetic and evolutionary components, and that the human body and mind
have a physical base obedient to the laws of physics and chemistry,
Genesis demonstrates that the only way for us to fully understand
human behavior is to study the evolutionary histories of nonhuman
species. Of these, Wilson demonstrates that at least seventeen—among
them the African naked mole rat and the sponge- dwelling shrimp—have
been found to have advanced societies based on altruism and
cooperation. Whether writing about midges who “dance about like
acrobats” or schools of anchovies who protectively huddle “to appear
like a gigantic fish,” or proposing that human society owes a debt of
gratitude to “postmenopausal grandmothers” and “childless
homosexuals,” Genesis is a pithy yet path-breaking work of
evolutionary theory, braiding twenty-first-century scientific theory
with the lyrical biological and humanistic observations for which
Wilson is known.

The Supernaturalist: The Graphic Novel
Scientist, inventor, and pioneering environmentalist James Lovelock
brings together a richly illustrated collection of essays on earth and
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human science from 12 of today's leading thinkers. From stars to
cells, quantum theory to capitalism, ancient fossils to Artificial
Intelligence, this book delivers a holistic understanding of our
planet and

The California Naturalist Handbook
"Poised to inspire a new generation of naturalists." - Publishers
Weekly A vibrant graphic adaptation of the classic science memoir
Regarded as one of the world’s preeminent biologists, Edward O. Wilson
spent his boyhood exploring the forests and swamps of south Alabama
and the Florida panhandle, collecting snakes, butterflies, and
ants—the latter to become his lifelong specialty. His memoir
Naturalist, called “one of the finest scientific memoirs ever written”
by the Los Angeles Times, is an inspiring account of Wilson’s growth
as a scientist and the evolution of the fields he helped define. This
graphic edition, adapted by New York Times bestselling comics writer
Jim Ottaviani and illustrated by C.M.Butzer, brings Wilson’s childhood
and celebrated career to life through dynamic full-color illustrations
and Wilson’s own lyric writing. In this adaptation of Naturalist,
vivid illustrations draw readers in to Wilson’s lifelong quest to
explore and protect the natural world. His success began not with an
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elite education but an insatiable curiosity about Earth’s wild
creatures, and this new edition of Naturalist makes Wilson’s work
accessible for anyone who shares his passion. On every page, striking
art adds immediacy and highlights the warmth and sense of humor that
sets Wilson’s writing apart. Naturalist was written as an invitation—a
reminder that curiosity is vital and scientific exploration is open to
all of us. Each dynamic frame of this graphic adaptation deepens
Wilson’s message, renewing his call to discover and celebrate the
little things of the world.

Feynman
The front door of Shuna's family home acted as a gateway to
Bangladesh. Nothing haram passed through this door, this was a devout
house. When Shuna walked through this door, she switched her
rebellious face to her pious face, which eagerly absorbed the teaching
of the Prophet, striving to be a good Muslim girl. The switching
between these two faces became increasingly difficult as they grew
further and further apart. 'Yes, yes, yes I'll marry you!' I said to
David. Although, after the celestial shock wore off and dull reality
set in, I realised there was a slight problem. I would have to tell my
very traditional parents that I was going to marry a non-Muslim and
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confess my secret life. It's my wedding day. My parents are absent.
I'm not surprised. Why would my parents want to celebrate their
daughter's eternal damnation in hell fire?

Tales from the Ant World
Abraham Lincoln's Gettysburg Address is familiar to all Americans. But
never has his most famous speech—his 271 indelible words—been
presented in such a visual and accessible format. Graphic artist and
Civil War aficionado C. M. Butzer deftly uses a detailed, comic-book
style to depict the Battle of Gettysburg; the national movement to
create a memorial there; and the quiet day in 1863 when Lincoln
delivered his galvanizing speech. Butzer uses only primary sources for
the text, drawing from first-person letters and diaries, speeches, and
Lincoln's own writing to unpack this series of historical events. The
address itself is played out over eighteen pages, with every phrase
given a visual interpretation that will resonate with young readers.

Darwin
Pulitzer Prize–winning biologist Edward O. Wilson imparts the wisdom
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of his storied career to the next generation. Edward O. Wilson has
distilled sixty years of teaching into a book for students, young and
old. Reflecting on his coming-of-age in the South as a Boy Scout and a
lover of ants and butterflies, Wilson threads these twenty-one
letters, each richly illustrated, with autobiographical anecdotes that
illuminate his career—both his successes and his failures—and his
motivations for becoming a biologist. At a time in human history when
our survival is more than ever linked to our understanding of science,
Wilson insists that success in the sciences does not depend on
mathematical skill, but rather a passion for finding a problem and
solving it. From the collapse of stars to the exploration of rain
forests and the oceans’ depths, Wilson instills a love of the innate
creativity of science and a respect for the human being’s modest place
in the planet’s ecosystem in his readers.

King Lear
From the “heir to R. Crumb and Art Spiegelman” (Economist), a
masterful work of comics journalism about indigenous North America,
resource extraction, and our debt to the natural world The Dene have
lived in the vast Mackenzie River Valley since time immemorial, by
their account. To the Dene, the land owns them, not the other way
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around, and it is central to their livelihood and very way of being.
But the subarctic Canadian Northwest Territories are home to valuable
resources, including oil, gas, and diamonds. With mining came jobs and
investment, but also road-building, pipelines, and toxic waste, which
scarred the landscape, and alcohol, drugs, and debt, which deformed a
way of life. In Paying the Land, Joe Sacco travels the frozen North to
reveal a people in conflict over the costs and benefits of
development. The mining boom is only the latest assault on indigenous
culture: Sacco recounts the shattering impact of a residential school
system that aimed to “remove the Indian from the child”; the
destructive process that drove the Dene from the bush into settlements
and turned them into wage laborers; the government land claims stacked
against the Dene Nation; and their uphill efforts to revive a wounded
culture. Against a vast and gorgeous landscape that dwarfs all human
scale, Paying the Land lends an ear to trappers and chiefs, activists
and priests, to tell a sweeping story about money, dependency, loss,
and culture—recounted in stunning visual detail by one of the greatest
cartoonists alive.

Naturalist
In the future, in a place called Satelite City, fourteen-year-old
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Cosmo Hill enters the world, unwanted by his parents. He's sent to the
Clarissa Frayne Institute for Parentally Challenged Boys, Freight
class. At Clarissa Frayne, the boys are put to work by the state,
testing highly dangerous products. At the end of most days, they are
covered with burns, bruises, and sores. Cosmo realizes that if he
doesn't escape, he will die at this so-called orphanage. When the
moment finally comes, Cosmo seizes his chance and breaks out with the
help of the Supernaturalists, a motley crew of kids who all have the
same special ability as Cosmo-they can see supernatural Parasites,
creatures that feed on the life force of humans.

The Supernaturalist
A vibrant graphic adaptation of the classic science memoir Regarded as
one of the world's preeminent biologists, Edward O. Wilson spent his
boyhood exploring the forests and swamps of south Alabama and the
Florida panhandle, collecting snakes, butterflies, and ants—the latter
to become his lifelong specialty. His memoir Naturalist, called "one
of the finest scientific memoirs ever written” by the Los Angeles
Times, is an inspiring account of Wilson's growth as a scientist and
the evolution of the fields he helped define. This graphic edition,
adapted by New York Times bestselling comics writer Jim Ottaviani and
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illustrated by C.M.Butzer, brings Wilson's childhood and celebrated
career to life through dynamic full-color illustrations and Wilson's
own lyric writing. In this adaptation of Naturalist, vivid
illustrations draw readers in to Wilson's lifelong quest to explore
and protect the natural world. His success began not with an elite
education but an insatiable curiosity about Earth's wild creatures,
and this new edition of Naturalist makes Wilson's work accessible for
anyone who shares his passion. On every page, striking art adds
immediacy and highlights the warmth and sense of humor that sets
Wilson's writing apart. Naturalist was written as an invitation—a
reminder that curiosity is vital and scientific exploration is open to
all of us. Each dynamic frame of this graphic adaptation deepens
Wilson's message, renewing his call to discover and celebrate the
little things of the world.

Darwin's Backyard: How Small Experiments Led to a Big Theory
The California Naturalist Handbook provides a fun, science-based
introduction to California’s natural history with an emphasis on
observation, discovery, communication, stewardship and conservation.
It is a hands-on guide to learning about the natural environment of
California. Subjects covered include California natural history and
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geology, native plants and animals, California’s freshwater resources
and ecosystems, forest and rangeland resources, conservation biology,
and the effects of global warming on California’s natural communities.
The Handbook also discusses how to create and use a field notebook,
natural resource interpretation, citizen science, and collaborative
conservation and serves as the primary text for the California
Naturalist Program.

Genesis: The Deep Origin of Societies
“If you’ve ever fantasized walking and conversing with the great
scientist on the subjects that consumed him, and now wish to add the
fullness of reality, read this book.” —Edward O. Wilson, author of
Half-Earth: Our Planet’s Fight for Life James T. Costa takes readers
on a journey from Darwin’s childhood through his voyage on the HMS
Beagle, where his ideas on evolution began, and on to Down House, his
bustling home of forty years. Using his garden and greenhouse, the
surrounding meadows and woodlands, and even the cellar and hallways of
his home-turned-field-station, Darwin tested ideas of his landmark
theory of evolution through an astonishing array of experiments
without using specialized equipment. From those results, he plumbed
the laws of nature and drew evidence for the revolutionary arguments
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of On the Origin of Species and other watershed works. This unique
perspective introduces us to an enthusiastic correspondent,
collaborator, and, especially, an incorrigible observer and
experimenter. And it includes eighteen experiments for home, school,
or garden. Finalist for the 2018 AAAS/Subaru SB&F Prizes for
Excellence in Science Books.

The Naturalist
Award winning authors Jim Ottaviani and Leland Purvis present a
historically accurate graphic novel biography of English mathematician
and scientist Alan Turing in The Imitation Game. English mathematician
and scientist Alan Turing (1912-1954) is credited with many of the
foundational principles of contemporary computer science. The
Imitation Game presents a historically accurate graphic novel
biography of Turing's life, including his groundbreaking work on the
fundamentals of cryptography and artificial intelligence. His code
breaking efforts led to the cracking of the German Enigma during World
War II, work that saved countless lives and accelerated the Allied
defeat of the Nazis. While Turing's achievements remain relevant
decades after his death, the story of his life in post-war Europe
continues to fascinate audiences today. Award-winning duo Jim
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Ottaviani (the #1 New York Times bestselling author of Feynman and
Primates) and artist Leland Purvis (an Eisner and Ignatz Award nominee
and occasional reviewer for the Comics Journal) present a factually
detailed account of Turing's life and groundbreaking research--as an
unconventional genius who was arrested, tried, convicted, and punished
for his openly gay lifestyle, and whose innovative work still fuels
the computing and communication systems that define our modern world.
Computer science buffs, comics fans, and history aficionados will be
captivated by this riveting and tragic story of one of the 20th
century's most unsung heroes.

The Adventures of Alexander Von Humboldt
From the New York Times bestselling author of The Invention of Nature,
comes a breathtakingly illustrated and brilliantly evocative
recounting of Alexander Von Humboldt's five year expedition in South
America. Alexander von Humboldt (1769-1859) was an intrepid explorer
and the most famous scientist of his age. His restless life was packed
with adventure and discovery, but his most revolutionary idea was a
radical vision of nature as a complex and interconnected global force
that does not exist for the use of humankind alone. His theories and
ideas were profoundly influenced by a five-year exploration of South
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America. Now Andrea Wulf partners with artist Lillian Melcher to bring
this daring expedition to life, complete with excerpts from Humboldt's
own diaries, atlases, and publications. She gives us an intimate
portrait of the man who predicted human-induced climate change,
fashioned poetic narrative out of scientific observation, and
influenced iconic figures such as Simón Bolívar, Thomas Jefferson,
Charles Darwin, and John Muir. This gorgeous account of the expedition
not only shows how Humboldt honed his groundbreaking understanding of
the natural world but also illuminates the man and his passions.

Two-Fisted Science
A lavish graphic adaptation of the landmark and frequently contested
19th-century work on evolutionary theory draws on the author's own
words and rarely seen correspondence.

Naturalist
2011 National Outdoor Book Award for Nature Guidebook Are you ready
for a black fly bite to get graphic, for a barred owl's call to take
on new meaning, and for the life cycle of the eastern newt to suddenly
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seem complex, beautiful, and intricately bound to the subtle patterns
of mysterious underwater landscapes and damp forest floors? Naturalist
Mary Holland's new book Naturally Curious promises a walk in the woods
will never be the same. Holland leads you through the New England
seasons out-of-doors—through the sun, rain, and snow; along roadsides
and wetlands; above underground burrows and under treetop nesting
sites. With just a turn of the page you'll suddenly know more about
the creatures that frequent your backyard or the pond you visit every
summer than you ever thought possible. Naturally Curious perfectly
melds practical field guide with informal nature literature, providing
you the remarkable opportunity to sit back, relax, and learn something
fascinating about the natural world around you.

For Love of Insects
Set at a time when Darwin was reshaping the world and a new breed of
explorer-hero possessed the popular imagination, this novel is a
spellbinding tale of loss, discovery, and love that unwinds along a
breathtakingly beautiful expedition up the Amazon. It is 1867,
Philadelphia. More at ease among his books than in the field, Paul Ash
takes a reluctant leave of absence from Harvard's Museum of
Comparative Zoology to accompany his grieving stepmother and her young
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companion to the fabled River Sea. Paul holds no memory of the place,
though he was born there. As it transpires, however, neither the
region nor its people have forgotten Paul. The Amazon lays claim to
him in no uncertain terms, but it also works a peculiar magic on both
his father's lovely widow and her friend - a quiet little Quaker named
Rachel Weaver who proves strangely at home in the wild.

My Family and Other Animals
Become a more attentive observer and deepen your appreciation for the
natural world. The unique five-year calendar format of The
Naturalist’s Notebook helps you create a long-term record and point of
comparison for memorable events, such as the first songbird you hear
in spring, your first monarch butterfly sighting of summer, or the
appearance of the northern lights. Biologist Nathaniel T. Wheelwright
and best-selling author Bernd Heinrich teach nature lovers of all ages
what to look for outdoors no matter where you live, using Heinrich’s
classic illustrations as inspiration. As you jot down one observation
a day, year after year, your collected field notes will serve as a
valuable record of your piece of the planet. This deluxe book, with a
three-piece case, gilt edges, a burgundy ribbon bookmark, and a belly
band with gold foil stamping, is a perfect gift for all nature lovers.
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The Disney Bros.
Richard Feynman: physicist . . . Nobel winner . . . bestselling author
. . . safe-cracker. In this substantial graphic novel biography, First
Second presents the larger-than-life exploits of Nobel-winning quantum
physicist, adventurer, musician, world-class raconteur, and one of the
greatest minds of the twentieth century: Richard Feynman. Written by
nonfiction comics mainstay Jim Ottaviani and brilliantly illustrated
by First Second author Leland Myrick, Feynman tells the story of the
great man's life from his childhood in Long Island to his work on the
Manhattan Project and the Challenger disaster. Ottaviani tackles the
bad with the good, leaving the reader delighted by Feynman's exuberant
life and staggered at the loss humanity suffered with his death.
Anyone who ever wanted to know more about Richard P. Feynman, quantum
electrodynamics, the fine art of the bongo drums, the outrageously
obscure nation of Tuva, or the development and popularization of the
field of physics in the United States need look no further than this
rich and joyful work. One of School Library Journal's Best Adult Books
4 Teens titles of 2011 One of Horn Book's Best Nonfiction Books of
2011
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The Field Guide to the North American Teenager
The authors seek to understand how insects and other arthropods use
chemicals to defend themselves against predators and how some
predators succeed in eating them anyway.

Astronauts
Join scientist Doug Emlen on his quest to find out why an elusive type
of beetle grows weapons that are enormous for its body size. What does
it take to be a scientist in the field? Doug Emlen is a scientist. He
studies beetles. Specifically, he studies the evolution of beetle
weapons—how their horns and armor change to better suit them in
different environments. This book starts with a mystery: Doug wanted
to know why a particular type of beetle developed a massive
evolutionary weapon. He wanted to know how these changes happened and
what advantages these enormous weapons gave the tiny dung beetles. So,
he went to visit. Part travel diary and part scientific exploration,
Beetle Battles takes you deep into the South American rainforest to
monitor beetles in their own habitat. Packed with color photographs,
extensive back matter, and entertaining anecdotes, this book will make
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beetle fans out of all its young readers.

Half-Earth: Our Planet's Fight for Life
Edward O. Wilson -- University Professor at Harvard, winner of two
Pulitzer prizes, eloquent champion of biodiversity -- is arguably one
of the most important thinkers of the twentieth century. His career
represents both a blueprint and a challenge to those who seek to
explore the frontiers of scientific understanding. Yet, until now,
little has been told of his life and of the important events that have
shaped his thought.In Naturalist, Wilson describes for the first time
both his growth as a scientist and the evolution of the science he has
helped define. He traces the trajectory of his life -- from a
childhood spent exploring the Gulf Coast of Alabama and Florida to
life as a tenured professor at Harvard -- detailing how his youthful
fascination with nature blossomed into a lifelong calling. He recounts
with drama and wit the adventures of his days as a student at the
University of Alabama and his four decades at Harvard University,
where he has achieved renown as both teacher and researcher.As the
narrative of Wilson's life unfolds, the reader is treated to an inside
look at the origin and development of ideas that guide today's
biological research. Theories that are now widely accepted in the
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scientific world were once untested hypotheses emerging from one
mans's broad-gauged studies. Throughout Naturalist, we see Wilson's
mind and energies constantly striving to help establish many of the
central principles of the field of evolutionary biology.The story of
Wilson's life provides fascinating insights into the making of a
scientist, and a valuable look at some of the most thought-provoking
ideas of our time.

Gettysburg
Imagine a night when you can ride your bike right up the stairs to
your bed. Imagine a night when your toy train rumbles on its tracks
out of your room and roars back in, full sized, ready for you to hop
on for a nighttime adventure. Imagine a night when a farmer plays a
lullaby on his fiddle, and his field of sunflowers begins to dip and
sway to the rhythm. Imagine a night when ordinary objects magically
become extraordinarya night when it is possible to believe the
impossible. With the intrigue of an Escher drawing and the richness of
a Chris Van Allsburg painting, renowned Canadian artist Rob Gonsalves
depicts that delicious time between sleep and wakefulness, creating a
breathtaking, visual exploration of imagination and possibility that
will encourage both children and adults to think past the boundaries
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of everyday life, and see the possibilities beyond.

Hawking
Introduces the lives and work of three eminent primatologists, shares
insights into their educations under mentor Louis Leakey, while
exploring their pivotal contributions to twentieth-century natural
science.
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